
Second Harvest Food Bank of Central Florida 

The Association of Florida Colleges (AFC), its Central Florida Region, and the Campus Safety 

Commission are joining forces to help feed hope now ! We're collecting nonperishable 

foods for the Second Harvest Food Bank of Central Florida. 

 

Please deliver all individual and AFC chapter donations to the Region III Joint Spring Conference 

at Seminole State College of Florida on March 30, 2018! 

Thank you for helping those in need! 
For more information, contact: 

James Miller  |  millerja@seminolestate.edu  |  407-708-2750 


